
L'Shana Tova!

We are experiencing email issues. My apologies if you receive this more than once.

Please join us for worship services this Saturday.

Kathleen and Ari Meil invite you to share in their joy as their daughter Tessa is called to the
Torah as a Bat Mitzvah

Saturday, September 15, 2018 at 10 a.m.
Services will be led by Rabbi Laura Boenisch of B'nai Portland.

The congregaIon is invited to a Kiddush luncheon following services, sponsored by the Meil
family.

Come out and celebrate, and show your support and appreciation for our young people and the work they put in to preparing. Bar/Bat
Mitzvah is always a very special occasion at Adas Yoshuron, and all are welcome.

During the Days of Awe through Yom Kippur, we are collecting nonperishable food items for the AIO Foodbank in Rockland. Please bring
something on you next visit to Adas Yoshuron. Thank you!

Gail


